COUNTY EXECUTIVE

1010 – 56th Street, Third Floor Kenosha, Wisconsin 53140 (262) 653-2600

Fax: (262) 653-2817

Oct. 12, 2012

News Release

Contact: Jennie Tunkieicz 262-653-2831

Kreuser seeks public input on county's future bike plans

Kenosha County Executive Jim Kreuser is inviting people to attend a public information meeting on the Kenosha County Comprehensive Bike Plan.

The open house-style meeting will be held from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Oct. 18th, in the Public Hearing Room at the Kenosha County Center, 19600 75th St., Bristol.

Ann Freiwald, an associate with Alta Planning + Design, Madison, and Sarah Gaskell, planning manager with the Wisconsin Bike Fed, which are both leading the comprehensive bike planning process for the county, will be on hand to answer questions and listen to feedback from the public about the project.

"We are looking to develop a blueprint that we can follow as resources become available to improve bicycle and pedestrian facilities across the county," Kreuser said. "It is critical to hear from the public about how they would like to see the plans progress."

A Comprehensive Bike Plan Committee, made up of representatives from most of the municipalities, and of avid bike riders, has also been meeting to help guide the planning process.

You may also share thoughts and comments about changes or improvements to bike and pedestrian facilities county-wide via email to County.Executive@KenoshaCounty.org.

For more information about the open house, call 262-653-2600.

###